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The March 2018 meeting was held on 
Wednesday March 7, 2018 with seven members 
present.  
 
Trail Report: Trail conditions have improved 
with the snow received in the past week. The 
snow did bring down some tree limbs and the 
warmer temperatures have opened up some 
water holes. Please use caution when riding. 
Please note that logging operations are 
ongoing on C4 in the Thorpe Vly/ Unclemier 
Road area. The trail is closed in this area 
between Hill Road and the Mud Lake trail 
intersection.  
The Trail updates are available at the club’s 
Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 

 

 
 
The 2018 large raffle tickets are here and 
ready to be purchased! If you would like to 
purchase one or more, please send a check 
made out to ORRC for $100.00 each to: 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road 
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
Your ticket stub will be mailed back to you. 
 
 

 
 
 
The next meeting will be Wednesday April 
4, 2018 at the Ohio Recreation Hall on 
Nellis Road at 7:30 PM. 
 

The season is almost over but 
please continue to:  
Be Safe and Ride Right! 


